From: |

Sent: 03 February 2020 21:10
To: Whittredge, Emily
Subject: Application 2019/6139/P

| would like to object to this application We live at IllHeath Drive right next door to 44 Ferncroft Avenue This is
due to the total disruption which it will cause Thanking you Sandra Rubinstein

Sent from my iPhone



